
WSR 23-14-085
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

WALLA WALLA
COMMUNITY COLLEGE

[Filed June 29, 2023, 5:44 p.m.]

The July 26, 2023, and August 23, 2023, regularly scheduled meet-
ings of the board of trustees of Walla Walla Community College, Dis-
trict Number Twenty, have been canceled.

Please direct any questions to Doreen Kennedy at 
doreen.kennedy@wwcc.edu or phone 509-527-4274.
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